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Welcome to the Shorne family.  We are pleased to welcome you to our 
school.   

Mrs Thornley and Mrs Bond teach Rabbit Class so take a moment to find 
out a little more about them!   

 

 

 

Hello and a very big welcome to Rabbit Class at Shorne Primary School. 

My name is Mrs Thornley and I teach Rabbit Class.  I am very excited to meet you 
and begin our school adventure together. We will have lots of fun at school 
making new friends and exploring the classroom including our very own 
outdoor area and forest school.  I love reading stories and make believe role 
play.  We will go on a Gruffalo adventure in the forest, invite a tiger to tea, build 
some new homes for the 3 little pigs and help Mummy bear make more 
porridge for baby bear after Goldilocks gobbled it all up!  There are so many 
exciting adventures to go on.  I can’t wait to share it all with you.  

Some of my favourite things: 

Food:  Chocolate 

Colour: Blue 

Film: Princess Diaries 

Book: The Gruffalo 

Animal: My ginger fluffy cat Winston 

Flower: Peony 

 

 



 

Hi,  

My name is Mrs Bond and I’m really looking forward to meeting you all when you 
come to join Mrs Thornley and myself in Rabbit Class.  I will be your class teaching 
assistant.  We are going to have an exciting and amazing time in class!  There are 
so many things to explore and play with.  We will have fun at forest school, which 
is one of my favourites, the outdoor area and not forgetting the classroom which 
has many activities for you to discover when playing with your new friends.  I love 
to draw and paint and listening to Mrs Thornley’s brilliant story telling which I 
know you will love too!  

Some of my favourite things:  

Food: Chocolate 

Colour: Green 

Film: Avengers 

Book: The Tiger that came to Tea 

Animal: My 2 lovely dogs, Billy and Nola 

Flower: Freesia 

 

 

 

 


